
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager; Taylor Zeinert, Chief of Staff 
Date: December 13, 2023 
Re: Recommendation to the Boarding Zoning Appeals 

 
The City Manager and Council President interviewed Justin Wesolek for the Board of Zoning Appeals 
(BZA). BZA is looking to fill a vacancy. Justin is a recent graduate of UW- UW-Whitewater and has come 
to love the Whitewater Community. Due to his love for Whitewater, he decided to work in the 
community. Mr. Wesolek has noted that he not only wants to work and live in the City of Whitewater 
but also become an active contributor to the community.  
 
During his time at the University Mr. Wesolek served in student government which allowed him to work 
with state legislators, the governor's office, and other political organizations.  These experiences allowed 
him to foster leadership skills by becoming a committee chairman and other prominent roles. 
 
Mr. Wesolek lovingly refers to himself as a numbers and government nerd and would be thrilled to be a 
part of BZA. After the interview both the City Manager and Council President noted the obvious 
recommendation to the BZA. With that being said it is the joint recommendation to the Common 
Council that Justin Wesolek be a member of the BZA. 

 
 
Warm regards, 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/TKZ 

Office of the City Manager 
312 W. Whitewater Street, P.O. Box 178 
Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190 
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